
Reminder 

 

Personal Information 

 

 

 
Self-Pay Rates 

 

After careful review, the  
trustees have determined 

that there is no need 
to alter the current 

 self-pay rates for 2017. 

Upon recent review, the Trustees of the Refrigeration Workers Health and 

Welfare Plan have approved the following changes effective April 1, 2017: 

 Dental Coverage: 

   

  Major Category — Increased to $2,500 Each Calendar Year 

  Dental Implants have been added under the Major Category 

UA Local 516 Health & Welfare Update 

Coverage changes to the Refrigeration Workers Health 

and Welfare Plan – Effective April 1, 2017 

You are responsible for 

keeping your personal 

information up to date with 

the Health & Welfare office. 

 

Contact info, dependent info, 

etc. can all be updated 

usually within a few minutes. 

 

Keeping your info up to date 

will ensure you don’t 

experience any temporary 

setbacks in coverage. 

UA Local 516 Health & Welfare ● April 1, 2017 ● Phone (604) 882-8212 

MSP of British Columbia 

 

With the changes already implemented to the Medical Services Plan of 
British Columbia (MSP) and the proposed changes for the future, the trustees 
will monitor the effects on the Refrigeration Workers Health & Welfare Plan.   

The trustees remain committed to being pro-active in their efforts to ensure 
that the plan can evolve with the members’ needs, while safeguarding the 
sustainability of the plan. 

www.ua516.org 


